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Upcoming Events 

 

Early Release 
June 7  

Pre-K 12:00 
Elementary 12:45 

MS/HS 1:00 
 

Awards Ceremony 
9:00-10:00 Elementary 

10:30-12:30 MS/HS 
June 8 

 

Early Release  
Last Day of School 

No Aftercare 
Pre-K 12:00 

Elementary 12:45 
MS/HS 1:00 

June 8 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Pre K Promotion-Thursday, June 7 at 4:00pm 
Kindergarten Promotion-Thursday, June 7 at 6:00pm 

 
 

 
6th Grade Promotion-Friday, June 8 at 5:30pm 
8th Grade Promotion-Friday, June 8 at 7:00pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

12th Grade Graduation- Saturday, June 9 at 10:00am 
 
 
 
 
 

All Ceremonies will be held in the Gym 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Field Day Is Coming 
Grades 1-6 

Bring a water bottle and wear 
sunscreen 

June 6 
 

The Bounce House will be 
here!!  
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Excel Parking Lot Sale 

Shop and Drop 
 

Save for September 
We are STILL in need of a garage/storage 
space to store items for our next FUNDrive 
event in September. You can also help our 

upcoming Seniors by finding those left-overs 
at yard sales around your community and hang 

on to those items until we locate a storage 
space. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  
Classes are filling up! 

 
If you haven’t registered your child 

for the 2018-2019 school year, the 
time is now. We cannot guarantee a 

spot for your child if you continue to 
wait. There are so many things to 
look forward to next year (like our 

STEM Robotics program. It’s going to 
be a great year!  

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Saturday, June 2, 20018 
9:00am – 1:00pm 

 
This coming Saturday, the Christian 
Studies 7th & 8th grade girls, 9th & 10th 

grade boys are holding a Bake Sale/Car 
Wash Fundraiser to benefit the Eddy 

House. 
 
Bake Sale Items: $1.00 each 

 
Car Wash: $5.00 normal size vehicles 

        $8.00 large vehicles/trucks 
 

Donations Accepted 
 
The Eddy House, located in Reno, is 

Northern Nevada’s central intake and 
assessment facility for homeless and at-

risk youth. Their mission is develop life 
and job skills necessary for sustainable 

independence. The Eddy House’s future 
goals are to expand and to include a 24-
hour Drop-in Resource Center in 

Downtown Reno.  
 

 
  

 

 

Parents, 
 
The end of the year is quickly approaching. 
Please help your student in returning all 
textbooks, books, tablets, nooks, athletic 
uniforms and sports equipment. 
Thank you, 
Excel Staff 
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Awards Ceremony 

9:00-10:00 Elementary 
10:30-12:30 MS/HS 

June 8, 2018 
 

Golf Tournament  
Red Hawk Golf Course 

September 15, 2018 
9:00am 

 
8th Annual Silent Auction 

Nugget Casino Resort 
March 9, 2019 

 

 

EXCEL ATHLETICS 
 
 

Football every day after school 
3:30-5:30 

 

 

Parents DID YOU KNOW… 

 
As your student begins to look at colleges, many 

Christian colleges will give a scholarship for 
graduating from a Christian High School. Yes! 

 
Scholarship criteria: accumulative GPA of all 4 
years depending on College 3.0 to 3.5 + 

 
For example: GCU offers $5,000.00 per year for 

attending a Christian High School. AND based on 
GPA, SAT or ACT scores offer an additional 

$3,500 to $10,000 scholarship. 
 

GCU isn’t the only college that offers 
scholarships. Contact Mrs. Carr for more 

information. 

Guess What!! 
 
We are excited to report that we have 
contracted with a company to install our 
security buzz-in front doors on both 
buildings. Parts have been ordered and 
the doors will be installed early this 
summer.  They'll be in place by the start 

of the new school year. 
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Alumni Spotlight 

 

 

 

Jonathan Sanders 

Class of 2010 

 

  

                        

  

                                                  
 

After graduating Valedictorian, Jonathan attended UNR and earned a 

Bachelor’s degree in Mechanical Engineering. He is currently a mechanical 

engineer at Sierra Nevada Corporation, a major defense contractor in Sparks, 

where he helps create autonomous flight systems, communications gear, 

airborne surveillance systems, and aircraft vision systems that save lives.  His 

work includes mechanical design and structural, thermal, aerodynamic and 

electromagnetic analyses. 

 
Thoughts on Excel:  Excel is a great institution and is improving every year. I 

hope others are just as blessed and prepared for college and beyond as I 

was.  

 

 


